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South Canterbury Relay for Life 
As you will all be aware South Canterbury Relay for Life this year is being held at the 
Geraldine Rugby Club on the 10th March from 10am to 10pm.  
Geraldine Primary School staff are very supportive of this event and are entering a team. 
We will have our school tent up for the day so please come and say hello if you are at 
the relay.  
 
We are holding two fundraising events before the relay. 
 
A Super Hero Mufti Day - As the theme for Relay for Life this year is Super Heroes on Friday 
February 16th we will be having a Gold Coin Super Hero Mufti Day.  Children can come 
dressed as their favourite super hero or they can wear the Relay colour of purple, or just 
come dressed in mufti clothes. 
 
Pub Quiz - GPS staff are also running the first Pub Quiz of the year on Wednesday March 
7th at the Village Inn.  Get your quiz team ready and come down for a fun night. Teams 
of 4, $10 per person.  We are looking for prizes for raffles for this event.  If you or your 
business can help out in any way with a prize, e.g. bottle of wine, chocolates, 
vouchers,  can you please drop these into the school office or contact Siobhan Hayward 
at school.  
 
Home & School  
The  Home and School Group are holding their first meeting of the year on the 12th 
March, 7pm in the staffroom.  They are always looking new members and supporters.   
We encourage new and existing parents to come along support the wonderful work the 
Home and School does. 
 
Y5 & 6 School Triathlon  
We refer parents of Year 5 and 6 students to a note that came home earlier this week 
about the Triathlon, which is to be held on Tuesday 13th February at 10.30am. 
 
Community Notices 
American Tap lessons  Contact Andrea Worner 6939395 or 021 1332445 
For 7 and 8 year old girls and boys  Thursdays 3.20- 4.00pm Geraldine Bowling Club (Begins 
Thursday 8 Feb)  $4 per lesson 


